
 

 

 

 

 

3/4/2018 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

Following a relevant query of the Capital Market Commission with regard to press reports, 

MARFIN INVESTMENT GROUP HOLDINGS S.A. (“the Company”) hereby announces further to 

its Announcement dated 29.3.2018 that it has repeatedly received, as in previous years, 

exploratory expressions of interest for the acquisition, the transfer or the strategic 

cooperation in the sectors of its business in the context of which the usual confidentiality 

agreements have been signed; no offer or agreement required to be disclosed according to 

law has resulted to date. As a result press reports referring to prices are baseless and 

constitute mere assumptions of their authors. The Company hereby repeats that according 

to its policy it does not intend to proceed with commenting the diverse information 

receiving publicity. The Company shall proceed without delay with disclosing information 

concerning an event or a set of circumstances which may reasonably be expected to be 

completed in accordance with current legislation. The Company invites again the investors 

to base their investment decisions exclusively on official Announcements or Press Releases 

issued by the Company. 

 

 


